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29th August 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I hope you and your families are enjoying a relaxing summer break. 
 
As we are now approaching the end of the holiday period, I would like to take this opportunity to remind you of 
the arrangements for the start of the new academic year.   
 
Pupils in Year 7 and 12 will return on Wednesday 4th September followed by the rest of the pupils on Thursday 
5th September 2024.  Both days will start at 8.40am and the new timings of the day will be effective from the 
4th, as follows: 
 

Pupils on site by 8.35am 

Start time 8.40am 

Lesson 1 8.40am 

Lesson 2 9.40am 

Break 10.40am 

Lesson 3 11.00am 

Lesson 4 12.00pm 

Lunch KS4/Tutor time KS3 1.00pm 

Tutor time KS4/Lunch KS3 1.35pm 

Lesson 5 2.10pm 

End of school day 3.10pm 

  
Uniform Expectations 
Full details on uniform expectations can be found on the Academy website - Uniform Expectations along with 
the link to the supplier for online orders.  If you have submitted a successful application for financial assistance, 
a separate communication detailing the arrangements for the collection of orders has been sent.            
 
Advance notice of Open Evening early closure 
On Thursday 3rd October, the Academy will close at 1pm in preparation for our annual Open Evening.  It is an 
important event in the Academy calendar as we welcome prospective parents of Years 5 and 6 to look around 
and see what we offer.  More details on the early closure arrangements will follow shortly. 
  
Following my leadership update at the end of the summer term, I look forward to welcoming Mr Beeby as Head 
of School, and I am sure there will be an opportunity for many of you to meet him whether that be at the front 
of the Academy greeting pupils or at the many events taking place during the academic year.  Please refer to 
the calendar on the Academy website for full details of events taking place - WFA Calendar.     
 
As always, if you have any queries or questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch with the school via 
admin@westonfavellacademy.org. I wish you an enjoyable end to the summer holiday, and I look forward to 
another successful year for the Academy with your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Todd Johnson 
Senior Executive Principal   
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